
 

B O N N E V I L L E P O W E R A D M I N I S T R A T I O N 

 
Midway-Benton No. 1 Transmission Line Rebuild Project 

 
"I'd like to tell you . . . " 
 
1.  Please have your environmental studies look at:

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2.  I need more information about: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3.  I have these other comments: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please put me on the project mailing list.  (You are already on the mailing list if you were mailed notices.) 

 
Name 

 
Address 

 
City                                                                              State                              Zip 

 
                                                                  

 
Please submit your comments by December 14, 2011. 

 
Mail to:  BPA Public Affairs - DM-7, PO Box 14428, Portland, OR 97293-4428. 

You may also fax your comments to 503-230-4019; call BPA toll free at 1-800-622-4519; 
e-mail comment@bpa.gov; or submit comments online at www.bpa.gov/comment. 

Please mention “Midway-Benton No. 1 Transmission Line Rebuild Project” in your correspondence. 


